
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you and your children all enjoyed the opening of our Horti 
Hub on Friday. It was really lovely to see so many people there and 
to finally be able to hold a PTA event – we’ve really missed it. 
 
Moving forward, as you will have undoubtedly seen on the school 
website, we are excited to be holding the ever-popular PTA Carwash 
on Saturday 25th September, less than 2 weeks away! 
 
In order for this carwash to be as successful as the last one, we 
need as many volunteers to help run the event as possible! It is an 
incredibly fun morning and even if you are only able to spare an hour 
of your time, we would be really very grateful. 
 
We also need cake donations (I know, more cake?!) to be brought into 
school at the end of the day on Friday 24th September as we will be 
offering cakes and refreshments whilst cars are being washed. This 
proved really successful last time and was a good opportunity for 
people to catch up and have a cuppa together. 
 
So please, if you are a jet-washing pro, brilliant at buffing or a dab 
hand at a Victoria Sponge, or simply just want to be involved and 
support the school, come and catch one of us at the school gates (we 
are really very friendly!) or email stmaryscoltonpta@gmail.com and 
let us know, we’d love to have you join the party! 
 
As always, St Mary’s PTA remain very grateful for any support you 
can offer and if you are unable to get involved this time, you may 
just like to bring your car along to be washed by our incredible team! 
Let’s make the PTA Carwash 2021 one to remember! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
PTA xx 


